
PROJECT SCHEDULE

PROJECT OVERVIEW

This unattractive, paved area sits along State Route 255 and offers 
picturesque views of the Humboldt Bay National Wildlife Refuge. 
Unfortunately, it has become a high-profile eyesore used for illegal 
dumping between the historically underserved communities of 
Manila and Samoa. 

The Clean California project not only improves the views but adds 
value to this low-income area by creating a unique parklet that 
serves the community and creates recreational opportunities. 

The Vance Parklet will offer a picnic area, benches for wildlife 
viewing, native plant beds, and designated parking spots. These 
additions will discourage illegal dumping and add a sense of 
community pride to a previously blighted area.

Partners for this project include residents, Humboldt County, 
Manila Community Services District, and U.S. Fish and Wildlife. 
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1.	 Project begins: Summer 2021. 

2.	 Construction Begins: April 2022. 


